
Wow what a weekend! 

 

A fantastic time, had by all. 

 

Our volunteers did a great job in decorating the beautiful Rectory Gardens early Thursday 2nd June 

ready for the event starting at 12:30pm.  Lots of bunting went up and everywhere looked fantastic 

and fit for the occasion. 

 

At 12:30pm people arrived to welcoming smiles and an affordable BBQ and refreshments. 



 

At 1pm and 3pm we had performances of ‘SEEing Red’, a story telling / puppetry show that is a 

modern reworking of the classic tale of Red Riding Hood. 

It was very entertaining, and fun was had by all. 

 



 

On Friday  3rd June 22, we were all entertained by the very funny ‘Dustbusters’.  A highly interactive 

Comic act that had everyone cleaning, dusting and curtseying to a tea towel of her Majesty the 

Queen! 





 

On Saturday our ‘Tape That’ act entertained the guests in High Halstow Park. 

Some fantastic days that will stay in our memories for many years to come! 

 

Thank you to FoAS for sponsoring these acts and everyone who volunteered and supported us over 

this fantastic weekend! 

 


